
The Department of Geospatial and Space Technology held the Final 5th Year Project Presentation on 
24/04/2015.  

This is an examinable unit where Final year Students in the Geospatial Engineering Program are invited 
to make Final Oral Defence of their Projects, under the panel of departmental examiners, and witnessed 
by other academic staff members,  and fellow students. 

 


